Claire Walker

From: Paul D Hill

Sent: 11 September 2014 19:58

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Proposed development at dorchester hill

I wish to ask for the removal of the planning application to the west of blandford at Mary for
the following reasons.

Poor road access which is currently busy enough with out more road traffic from this
development. Total lack of pavement for local people and school children.

Building on st Mary's hill would then allow the cycle way to continue into blandford and to
join the rest of the cycle way on to Sturminster Newton.

The bats that live on the estate need to be protected, we have bats that fly from our house,

hectors way and eat from the surrounding fields. They would die if their habit was destroyed
due to this proposed development.

Sent from Mrs Julia hill



